
Renewable Energy Task Force 

Final Approved Minutes for Meeting held on Tuesday, August 20, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:09 PM.  Task Force members in attendance were Deb 
Deleso,  Laura Lynch, Robert Wills, Bev Edwards and Vince Mamone. 
 
We reviewed the minutes from the last meeting. Minutes were approved as written. 
 
Most of the meeting was devoted to planning for the Temple Harvest Festival.  We will have a 
booth,  Bev will provide a pop-up tent and table.  Vince and Deb will also help Bev with setup 
and with booth support.  Deb and Bev will both bring electrical extension cords to run the 
monitor.  Deb and Vince will both help Bev with sorting recyclables after the Festival ends.  
Deb may have a conflict but it is looking like it will work out ok right now.  Laura has to support  
the Democrat’s Booth and to manage her own booth so she will be spread thin. Laura will 
come by the Renewable Energy Task Force booth when possible. Robert has a lengthy 
business trip so he is not able to attend but will provide emotional support.   
 
We will have several handouts including a three fold with information on the Task Force’s 
work and progress.  We will display the Sierra Club Ready for 100 video. The Energy Hub will 
provide us with handouts. There will also be a questionnaire.   
 
Robert is working with the Monadnock Co-op helping them plan for their EV charging station.  
This will help us to plan for our effort later in the year. 
 
Deb completed the spread sheet by adding electrical usage information and sent it to Bev 
who forwarded it to Revision.  They now have everything to develop a proposal and pricing for 
us. 
 
We clarified our near term goals as being: 
1. Proposal for a PV installation to support town buildings electrical requirements. This will be 
a detailed plan that could be presented to town budget committees and other town groups. 
2. Continue working with the Library on their furnace replacement. 
3. Continue investigating issues pertaining to an EV charging station installation in Town. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:38 PM. 
 
Submitted by Vince Mamone 


